
Procurement Ref No: CPB/05/2021      15 July 2021 

 

ADDENDUM No.2 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Addendum No.2 for Procurement Exercise ‘Free Wi-Fi Service in 

Mauritius and Rodrigues’ 

 

The ICT Authority is hereby bringing the following Addendum No.2 to the addendum 

No.1 dated 13 July 2021 in connection with the procurement exercise “Free Wi-Fi 

Service in Mauritius and Rodrigues”, Ref CPB/05/2021. 

 
ITB 8.1(b) under Addendum No.1 of the Bidding Data Sheet is being deleted and 
replaced by the following new ITB 8.1(b) which shall now read as follows: 
 
‘No pre-bid meeting will be held, but instead queries, may be addressed to the 
Executive Director by email (ctc@icta.mu) by latest Monday 26 August 2021.  
 
The ICT Authority will reply to all queries by Tuesday 02 September 2021, which will 
be available on the websites publicprocurement.govmu.org and www.icta.mu’. 
 
Any inconvenience caused is much regretted. 
 
 
 
Officer in Charge 
ICT Authority 
 
 

http://publicprocuremnt.govmu.org/
http://www.icta.mu/

